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24.3.21 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This term has been such an interesting time for us all; we have been so glad to have every child back in 

school. They have done really well to get back into the routines of school life and have completed some 

excellent pieces of work.  

Have a look on the class page on the website to see what the children have been up to: 

https://www.sicklinghallprimary.co.uk/classes 

 

Thank you for your support during the most recent lockdown – we know how challenging it has been for 

you as parents and also for our staff members too.  

The responses in the Remote Learning Questionnaire have been overwhelmingly positive and reflect the 

inordinate amount of work that was put in to making it a success for our children. We will share the 

outcomes with you after the holidays.  

Parent and Carer Consultation: 

Thank you for completing the Parentmail letter to inform us of your preference of a telephone or Teams 

meeting. We will be compiling the timings after the Easter holiday and will let you know as soon as we can 

which time slot you have been allocated. 

Our children are all superheroes and enjoyed wearing their outfits for Red Nose Day. They used their 

superhero skills to raise £115.50 for Comic Relief.  

School finishes at the normal bubble time on Friday. Everyone is ready for a rest and recharge - have a 

lovely Easter Break and we will see you on Tuesday 13th April (Class Bubble timings and routines will still 

apply). 

 

Your sincerely 

Zoe Pickard 
Headteacher 
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